
 

 

Weekly Overview – Week Beginning 01.05.17 

Here is an overview of some of the activities we will be doing this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Topic  

  We will carry on learning through the story ‘The very hungry caterpillar’ as the 

children are eager to learn more facts about the life cycle of caterpillars  

 

                                    

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy:  

We will focus on describing the stages of a 

caterpillar’s life cycle. 

 

Writing:   

We will encourage the children to mark 

make and write their own story about ‘The 

very hungry caterpillar’. 

 

 

 

Maths 

We will learn about symmetry and 

how to make symmetrical 

butterflies. 

 

 

 


